Press Communiqué

Metro Express Project (Phase 3)

Closure of Rose Hill = Trianon Road (A14) at night and Reconfiguration of Ebene
Recreational Park Roundabout

The public is hereby informed that, in the context of the Metro Express Project Phase 3
from Rose Hill to Réduit, major construction works would be carried out near the Ebéne
Recreational Park Roundabout.

A traffic diversion scheme would be put in place as follows:

() the Rose-Hill — Trianon Road (A14) would be closed daily, at night, from 07.30 PM to
05.00 AM; and

(i) the existing Roundabout near Ebéne Recreational Park would be replaced by a
cross junction with traffic lights.

The works are expected to start as from Monday 06 June 2022 and would last for 6
months.

The necessary traffic signs would be set up to inform and guide road users.

Drivers are strongly advised to exercise caution when approaching the work areaand to drive
within the prevailing speed limit.

The Ministry regrets any inconvenience caused and relies on the usual cooperation of the
public.
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